
   
 

 
 

CHURCH OF THE HOLY SPIRIT, PLATTSMOUTH, NEBRASKA 
    

3rd Sunday of Easter                                     May 4, 2025

 

 

Some upcoming dates:   

May 2 – 8:10am Latin Mass 

May 3 & 4 – Potted Tulip & Plant Sale after Masses (from Youth Group) 

May 6 – Confirmation Mass with Bishop Bruskewitz, 7pm 

May 11 – Knights’ free-will donation breakfast, gym after Masses 

To help plan for the summer: 
July 6-10 – TOTUS TUUS for High School students 
July 7-11– TOTUS TUUS for students entering grades 1-8 
July 16-18 – PCCW Rummage Sale  (Donate: July 13-14) 
July 26 – “Through His Words: A Scripture Parish Retreat” 
August 2 – StJB Golf Classic 
Any day – Find Mass times for where you travel: www.masstimes.org  
 
 

 

Now Hiring! 
St. John the Baptist School is seeking qualified applicants for a 
junior high classroom teacher. We desire candidates who have a 
passion for their Catholic faith and an appreciation for traditional 
Catholic education. Qualified candidates must possess a valid 
Nebraska teaching certificate.   
To learn more about the job and how to apply, visit 
https://stjbcatholic.com/join-our-team/ or contact the school office.  

 

Church of the Holy Spirit and St. John the Baptist School are 
seeking qualified candidates for a Facilities Maintenance 
Custodian position.  This position will be responsible for 
ensuring the facilities are clean, safe and in good working 
order.  Duties will include minor maintenance and repair, as well 

as possible assistance to Larry Rolfson with larger maintenance 

and repair projects.  To apply, please contact Fr. Timmerman at 
fr.sean-timmerman@cdolinc.net. 

 
 

 

Knights of Columbus – Council 1966 / Steve Riese GK 298-8264 

/ www.KofC1966.org  

Confirmation Mass Honor Guard - Report on Tuesday, May 6th at 

6:30pm for a 7:00pm Mass. 4th Degree Knights will provide an honor 

guard as Bishop Bruskewitz bestows the Sacrament of Confirmation 

upon the Confirmandi.  

Mother's Day Breakfast  – Sunday, May 11th, after the 8:00am and 

10:30am Masses. Cinnamon rolls. 

May Parish Rosary - Wednesday, May 14th, at 6:30pm in the church. 

General prayer intention for the Repose of the Soul of Pope Francis 

and that the Wisdom of the Holy Spirit may guide the Conclave.   

May General Meeting – Wednesday, May 14th, beginning at 7:00 

with Cor Faith Formation and the meeting at 7:30pm in SJR. 

May Planning Meeting - Thursday, May 29th, at 7:00pm in SJR. 

Pastor:  Rev. Sean Timmerman 
Senior Parochial Vicar:  Rev. Mark Pfeiffer 

520 South 18th Street   Plattsmouth, NE 68048 
Rectory Phone:  (402) 296-3139 

St. John the Baptist Catholic School: (402) 296-6230 
Email for Fr. Timmerman:  Fr.Sean-Timmerman@cdolinc.net 

Email for Fr. Pfeiffer:  fr.markpfeiffer@gmail.com 
Website:  www.holyspiritplattsmouth.com 

School website:  www.stjbcatholic.com 
Parish Facebook page:  facebook.com/CHSPlattsmouth 
School Facebook page:  facebook.com/STJBCatholic 

Prayer requests: CHSPrayerChain@gmail.com or 943-9959 
 

Marriage: Contact the Rectory at least six months in advance 

of the expected wedding date. 

For Baptisms or Weddings, you must be a Practicing Catholic 

and a member of the parish.  To be a Godparent, you must be a 

Practicing and Confirmed Catholic and, if married, married in 

the Church. 
 

PARISH WEEKLY MASS SCHEDULE 
 

Third week of Easter 
Monday,  May 5 
7:00 a.m. Special intention for J.G. & J.G. 
8:10 a.m. Shirley Pierce+ 
Tuesday,  May 6 
7:00 a.m. David Hula+  
8:10 a.m.  Elizabeth Roberts+ 
7:00 p.m.   CONFIRMATION MASS 
Wednesday,  May 7 
7:00 a.m. Jerome Brink+ 
8:10 a.m.   Dennis Hanneman+ 
Thursday,  May 8 
7:00 a.m. The ‘All Souls Day’ intentions+ 
8:10 a.m. Russell Stevens+ 
Friday,  May 9 
7:00 a.m. The ‘All Souls Day’ intentions+ 
8:10 a.m. Special intention for the Reichart family 
Saturday,  May 10 
8:00 a.m. Living & deceased members of PCCW 
4:00 p.m. 69th Anniversary of Phil & Liz Schlueter 
Sunday,  May 11    (4th Sunday of Easter) 
8:00 a.m.  People of the Parish  
10:30a.m.  Dick Wassinger+   

 

Confessions:  
Mondays & Fridays, 7:30 - 7:55am  
Saturdays, 3:00 - 3:45pm   
Sundays, 7:30-7:55am  & 10:00-10:25am 
 
 
 

 

Head Count last weekend: 605 
Contributions for April 27, 2025 

 
 
 

 
 

Head Count last weekend: 717 

Contributions for April 6, 2025  

General Collection  $      16,044.05 

Debt Reduction    $        1,440.00 

Teachers/Staff  $           157.00 

Utilities  $           120.00 

Combined Relief  $           415.00 

Flowers  $           215.00 

Franciscan Sisters  $             90.00 

 

Memorials  $           500.00 

Help support Church of the Holy Spirit youth attending the 

Steubenville Youth Conference this July. 
 

Potted Tulip and Plant Sale,  May 3-4 after all Masses. 
 
 

Are you new to the parish?  …We love 
that you are here!!!  Maybe introduce 
yourself to one or both of our priests!  
Come in to the rectory office to register, 
or…Parish Registration Forms are in the 
Commons – look for green papers on a 
table!  Bring, or mail it in, or put it in the 
collection basket at Mass! 
 

http://www.masstimes.org/
https://stjbcatholic.com/join-our-team/
mailto:fr.sean-timmerman@cdolinc.net
http://www.kofc1966.org/


 

♦Bring the freshness 

of spring into your 

marriage! 

♦Detox from the daily grind of 

life.  Spend a weekend away with your 

spouse talking about what really matters..   

♦The next Worldwide Marriage 

Encounter Experience is on: Sept. 19-21, 
Grand Island, NE 

♦Early registration is highly 

recommended.  For more information visit 
our website at: www.wwme.org 

♦Follow us on Instagram and Facebook! 

@worldwidemarriageencounter    
 
 

Golf Tournament: The Knights of 
Columbus, Council 1966 will be holding its 
annual benefit golf tournament for St John 
the Baptist School on August 2nd at Bay Hills 
with a shotgun start of 8:00 AM. A steak 
dinner follows the tournament at the StJB 
Gym.  There will be plenty of pin prizes as 
well as awesome raffle prizes.  Please plan 
to attend and support the only Catholic 
School in Cass County! Information can be 
found in the Commons or you can contact 
Mike Vaughn, 402-296-5422.  
 

Church cleaning reminder: For May 10 (at 
9:00am): VanWesten, Varona, Vaughn, Vick, 
Vigneri, Vinduska, Vinduska, VonTersch 

 
The Eucharist and Eucharistic Adoration 

 

"What will convert America and save the world? My 
answer is prayer. What we need is for every parish to 
come before Jesus in the Blessed Sacrament in Holy 
Hours of prayer."                         - St. Teresa of Calcutta 
 

-- -- -- -- -- 

To have a scheduled, regular time of prayer before the Blessed 
Sacrament here at CHS, or if you have questions about our 
Perpetual Adoration, please call Traci: 297-2295.  
 
 

Current open Adoration Hours at CHS: 
Sundays at 1am, 2am & 3am;   Tuesdays at Midnight;   
Thursdays at Midnight & 2am;  Saturdays at 1am, 2am, & 11pm 

 

 

 
Dinners for Priests, “Stewardship of Talent”   May 5: Bonnie Seyfer,  
May 6: Emilee Schlickau, May 12: Kim Sarraillon, May 13: Linda 
Monahan, May 19: Patti Coleman,  May 20: Bill Boyle  
 
Thanks  The family of Tom Winscot is so immensely grateful to Fr. 
Timmerman and our CHS family for the prayers, words of sympathy, 
and acts of kindness we have received after the death of our husband, 
father, grandfather.  You have helped us so much in our grief.  Thank 
you from the bottom of our hearts.  -Carole 
 

The Quilters would like to thank everyone who bought chances for 
the quilt raffle at the Spring Dinner Benefit. Rhettlee Legate, great-
granddaughter of one of the Quilters of our parish, was the lucky 
winner. As a result, the Quilters have given $1,000 to the church. We 
wish you all a blessed Easter season.  
 
 

  

 

 
 
Dear Parishioners, 
 

I am grateful to God, our generous donors, and our wonderful volunteers for an amazing “Cardinal 
Masquerade” Spring Dinner and Auction last Saturday. While the final numbers are not in yet, it was a very 
successful event! Not only did we raise much needed funds for our parish and school, it was also a great 
“friend-raiser” as well. We were able to show our guests the love that so many here have for our students 
and our parish community. 
  

The Special Project was also a great success. You gave more than $20,000 for our Tuition Assistance Fund! 
This will help many of our school families with their tuition costs to ensure that they can continue receiving a 
top-notch Catholic education here at St. John the Baptist. 
  

Thank you to our Spring Dinner Committee Chairs, Alicia Garbers, Amanda Scherlie and Kelley Steele, and 
the dozens of Committee volunteers who helped so much in making this event a grand success. Many 
months of planning, organizing, and communicating with volunteers and donors goes into making the Spring 
Dinner the great success that it was. Your hard work did not go unnoticed, and we greatly appreciate you! 
Thank you! 
 

Sincerely yours in Christ, 
 

 

Fr. Sean M. Timmerman

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.wwme.org%2F&data=05%7C02%7Csue-stevens%40cdolinc.net%7Cb821d25f4a44465e527008dd86631202%7Cc05f8ba72daa4019b0cc5849c9959fdc%7C0%7C0%7C638814482288313278%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=hj70OFwh2pqJ7MQ07gtjKIxe5tZvKbJtMFingpZ5egs%3D&reserved=0


  



 


